
 

 

Newsletter:  02 19 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
Thank you for all your understanding today regarding the 

weather. Considering the safety of pupils and staff, the 

decision was made to open the school at 10.00am. Whilst 

we appreciate that many people were unable to get into 

school, we were pleased to see so many smiley faces. 

 

I am pleased that the launch of the Snack Shack has been 

a huge success, thank you to Mrs Tapp for all her hard 

work. A reminder that for 50p your child may purchase a 

healthy snack. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to like AND follow our Bratton Fleming 

Face Book page. 

We are please to announce that Mrs Arend will be 

resuming the coffee morning for parents, commencing on 

Friday 1st March, 9.00 to 10.30am, we hope you will be 

able to attend. 

 

Tristan Eve  

and  

Liam Dickson 

 

Happy Birthday! 

04-02-19  Table Tennis Championships 

07-02-19 Tempest photographers,   

  class photos 

11-02-19 Calvert Trust Parents   

  Meeting 3.15 to 4.00pm 

15-02-19 Exmoor walk for Class   

  Caen and Torridge 

Week Commencing 18-02-19 Half Term 

26-02 to 01-03 Calvert Trust Residential 

Week Commencing 4th March Parent       

Conferences. 

 

 

Notices 

 

We have had cases of headlice reported. I have been in 

touch with the school nurse and to help eradicate, she 

has suggested parents visit this website, Bug Busting 

Community Hygiene Concern - https://www.chc.org/what-

is-bug-busting/ 

Here you will find help on how to treat headlice and a link 

to NHS information. Our school nurse has suggested that 

we have a ‘Bug Busting Weekend’, so this weekend we 

would like all parents to wet comb their child’s hair after 

applying conditioner. Combs can be purchased from   

supermarkets e.g. Sainsburys/ Tesco and pharmacies 

such as Lloyds, Boots. 

If any parent can offer some time to help in the school 

library we would be very grateful. 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

01-02-19 

01598 710337 

brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to Ventrus Ltd 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our P.T.A  
MINUTES FROM BRATTON FLEMING PTA MEETING - Friday 25 January 2019 

Present:   

Chantal Shapland, Louise Thorne, Jo Lailey, Sian Kemp and Jenny Baker.   

 

Apologies were received from: Sophie Austen, Sue Denham, Sarah Brown, Marie Comer and Sophie 

Burridge.  

    

Minutes from last meeting 

The minutes from the last meeting were read and agreed.   

 

Treasurer’s Report 

The following funds have been raised during the last term: 

Christmas Fair  £563.70  

Christmas Disco £156.25  

Christmas Raffle £144.00  

Bonfire Night  £  25.50  

Art Comp  £  12.60 

TOTAL   £902.05 

 

Upcoming Fundraising Events/Ideas 

Friday 1
st
 Feb – postponed to a later date. 

Friday 8
th
 March – Cake Sale 

 

We discussed the idea of having an Easter Fair again this year, possibly on Good Friday at the Sports Club 

– Louise to check with Annie.  We agreed to base it around the egg hunt, with just a few stalls, a few 

games, raffle, tea and cake.  Possibly face painting if we can find someone skilled and willing!     

 

We discussed a few other events for the summer term; 

A “stay and play” session after school where parents can have a chat and a coffee whilst the children play 

and a Kids Film club. 

 

Club 59 

Jenny reported that there are still a few numbers left and there are still a few people who owe money.   

  

Any Other Business 

We discussed what worked well at the Christmas Fair and what improvements could be made for next time. 

Tea Urn – Sian is going to check the fuse before we look at having to purchase a new one. 

 
Date of Next Meeting 

Friday 15
th
 March at 1.30pm  



 

 

PRE-SCHOOL 
At Pre-School this week we have continued to look at numbers and all of the different things we can 
count. We've been a bit spontaneous this week as we had the excitement of snow arriving, so we've 
watched it fall and settle, explored the snow outside as well as bringing it inside to see what would hap-
pen to it. The children were very excited and talked about building snowmen and going sledging. 
Pre-School is open Monday to Friday between 8am and 5pm. We accept Early Years Funding where 
3/4yr olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We also offer the 30-hour free childcare entitlement 
where you can access an additional 15 hours funding a week. We are an approved setting to accept 2-
year-old funding for 2 year olds. For further information, or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 
710019. 
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
The children loved the newly made playdough this week. Lots of dressing up with our great selection 
of costumes and a homemade coffee cake for us grownups, yummy!   
 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and 
toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For 
further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birth-
day parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
FRIDAY  KLUB - open again Friday 8th February 6pm-8pm for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop available we 
are based at the bottom end of the Sports Club car park.  We are also open on the following Fridays: 1st 
March, 15th March and 29th March. 
 
BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP - We return in February 2019!, so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-9pm 
£6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self taught session you just turn up and draw. 
We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life 
Drawing a go. Further info contact Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor 
join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com  
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 
 
**SUNDAY LUNCH** available on the following Sundays:  17th February, 10th March & 7th April. Bar 
open from 11am. Lunch served between 12pm-2pm Adults £5.00 Children £2.50 BOOKING ADVISABLE 
please contact Annie 07855878166 
 
Try Carinas …**CONTINENTAL CUISINE** available on the following Saturdays (see dates below for 
Continental type): 9th February, 2nd March, 30th March, 20th April and 18th May. Bar open from 5pm. 
Meals served between 6pm-9pm. Starter £2.50 Main £6.00 Pudding £2.50 All 3 courses £10 Takeaways 
available BOOKING ADVISABLE please contact Annie 07855878166  Join Bratton Fleming Sports Club 
on facebook the menus will be available 2 weeks prior to dates below and also on display in the Sports 
Club  

tel:01598%20710019
tel:07855878166
tel:07758077089
mailto:brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.com
http://wordpress.com/


 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
Saturday 9th February - MEXICAN meals available - details above 
 
Sunday 17th February - Sunday Lunch - details above 
 
Saturday 23rd February -  playing live '3 PINT RULE' featuring BRIEYA MAY as seen on 'The Voice' from 8.45pm 
 
Saturday 2nd March - INDIAN meals available - details above 
 
Sunday 10th March - Sunday Lunch - details above 
 
Saturday 23rd March - playing live 'The Garden Club' 
 
Saturday 30th March - ITALIAN meals available - details above 
 
Sunday 7th April - Sunday Lunch - details above 
 
Saturday 20th April - ORIENTAL meals available - details above 
 
Saturday 18th May - SPANISH meals available - details above 
 
Saturday 29th June - Bratton Fleming Village Festival and BRAT FEST (further info to follow) 
 
Sunday 25th August - playing live 'Bicycle Repair Man' 
 
Saturday 2nd November - Fireworks Night 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, 
Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-11pm Friday, Saturday 
and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting activities are on.  Member-
ship prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £10 per adult, £5 per junior (under 
16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further information pop into the club or call: 01598 
710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 

tel:01598%20710865
tel:01598%20710865
tel:07855878166

